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INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) -EXTENSTION 

OF SUBMSSION OF EOI. 

 
 

Refer Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRA)’s advertisement 

published in this newspaper on 11th January 2011 inviting Expression of 

Interest (EOI) for “Appointment of a Firm/Agency for Review of the 

Reporting System on Accounting Separation Regulation, 2004”.  

The last date for submission of EOI is extended to 17th February 

2011.  

The detailed scope of work and terms and conditions will remain 

same which are available on the TRAI website www.trai.gov.in 

  

     Pr. Advisor (FA&IFA) 
    Email: anu-mitra83@yahoo.co.in 
    Tel .: 23221856,  Fax: 23235249 

 


